
PARISH COOKBOOK SPECIAL ~ $8.00 

They are on sale after weekend Masses and  

are also available in the office, or call Harriet 

Shields at 205-405-7499. 

       This Week’s Schedule 
Sunday                 9-10 AM    “Coffee with the Padre” 

Monday             8:30 AM    Rosary Cenacle – IM Hall 

Mon., Tues., Wed.   9-11 AM    Vacation Bible School 
Tuesday             8:30 AM    SVdP Meeting – IM Hall 

Wednesday           9:00 AM    Bible Study – IM Hall 

Wednesday         10:30 AM    Choir Practice – Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: We are still collecting box tops, labels, can 

pop tops and greeting cards for St. Benedict School 

plus ink cartridges for Mary’s Shelter GC. Place in 

containers in the classroom in Immaculate Mary Hall.  

 

ALSO – please pray for the repose of the soul of Fr. Richard 

Altenbaugh, who died this past week.  He was a pastor of 

St. Joseph when we were a mission of Little Flower Catholic 

Church in Myrtle Grove, FL, and has served us many times 

as a visiting priest. May his soul rest in peace.    

Visitation will be Monday, June 5, at 5:00 PM and Mass of 

Christian Burial on Tuesday, June 6, at 10:00 AM at St. John 

Evangelist in Warrington, FL. Interment at Holy Cross 

Catholic Cemetery is followed by a reception in parish hall. 

Welcome New Parishioners 

 
 

PILGRIMAGE TO ITALY ~ Our Lady of the Gulf 

12-29-17 through 1-7-18 – with Pat Arensberg  
Begins in Rome and goes to Assisi and Siena, then 
back to Rome, spending 6 days touring famous 
churches, tombs of saints, the Vatican Museum and 
the Sistine Chapel, including an audience with the 
Pope. More information: Philip Wiese at 740-424-7447.  

THE HOLY SPIRIT WORKING IN OUR EVERYDAY LIVES 

One-Day Retreat, Sat. June 17, 9:15 am to 4:00 pm. 
Blessed Trinity Shrine Retreat Center, Ft. Mitchell, AL. 
Check the registration form on the bulletin board or 
call (334) 855-4474. 

CATHOLIC KIDZ CAMP ~ Our Lady of the Gulf Parish Hall, 
June 12-16 – 9:00 AM-12:30 PM – PreK/K4 up to 6th grade –
For more information: OLGAL.ORG or 251-968-7062. 
Register Online: olgal.org. See their flyer and additional 
information on the bulletin board.  

        PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK 
 

     Kindly pray for our parish family and all 
       those who are journeying in a special 
          way with Our Lord, Jesus Christ. 
 

Edith Scott Ashworth, Pat Chubb, Pat & Vince Cooke, 
Ken & Pat Cote, Pat & Sheila Clemens, Diane 
Dickerson, Barbara Edwards, Jo Flynn, Megan 
Glowacki, June Henderson, Brad Jarveis, Mary Link, 
Curtis Malone, Ann-Marie Mann, Richard Muller, Anna 
Marie Murphy, Bob & Margaret Nail, Arthur Nichols, 
Nicholas Patrick Palemo, Paul Peschel, Claire & Bill 
Patton, Richard Peterson, Jerome Radtke, Annie 
Rutledge, George & Margaret Schaff, Nancy Scott, 
Susan Scruggs, Rick & Pat Van Norden, Cece Vaness, 
Catherine Williams  

 ~ Prayer Requests ~ 
Terry Danson – 251-961-2165 or tsdanson@gmail.com 

 

ATTENDANCE LAST WEEKEND 
 

 7:00 PM = 68   8:00 AM = 70  10:30 AM = 93  Total = 231 

STEWARDSHIP 

Offertory Gift for May 28 = $4,417.00 

Maintenance = $105.00   
2nd Collection – today – Communications 

(envelopes are in the pews) 

 
 

 

 
SVdP Special Collection = $.00 ~ Many thanks! 

 

Office Hours:  9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

 

 
For Mass intentions for a deceased 
loved one or for a special intention, 

please contact the office. 

 
 

              Mass Intentions 
Saturday 
5:00 PM  Inge Petit / Anonymous 
Sunday  

8:00 AM      Living & Deceased Parishioners       
10:30 AM   Peter Wright                       
Monday  
12:30 PM        Mass of Christian Burial for Patricia 

Hoffman     
Tuesday  
8:00 AM Family of Leo Morrissey / L. J.  Morrissey 
Wednesday  
8:00 AM      Priscilla Fecteau / Altar Society 
Thursday    
8:00 AM   Patricia Hoffman / Altar Society 
Friday  
8:00 AM   Family of Leo Morrissey / L. J. Morrissey 
Saturday  
5:00 PM    Fr. Richard Altenbaugh / Scott Family  
 

 

 

If you know of someone or if you are homebound, ill, 
due to have surgery, or in the hospital and would like 

a visit from the pastor or receive the sacraments, 
please call the rectory or the office. The Old Country Philosopher Sez ~ Bob Nail 

God can see what you do, God can hear what you say 

He knows what you’re thinking, each and every day 

You see, God knows it all, from beginning till the end 

And because He loves you, He wants to be your friend 

So watch what you do, and watch what you say 

And if you’ll truly love Him, You’ll be with Him someday. 

 

Living & Deceased Kilday Family 
Living & Deceased Chubb & Burns Families 
Living & Deceased Lacoy & Clancy Families 
Living & Deceased Kearns & Patterson Families  
Living & Deceased Lang & Pope Families 
Living & Deceased Altar Society Members 
The Baptized Who Do Not Practice Their Faith 
Holy Souls in Purgatory 

First Friday Memorial Mass Association 
Our Loved Ones – Bob & Margaret Nail  
Living & Deceased Kaiser, Klein & Murphy Families  
Living & Deceased Scott & Weiss Families 
Living & Deceased Bush, Alvarez & McAleer Families 
Living & Deceased Mullek & McCandless Families 
Living & Deceased Patton & Norton Families 
Living & Deceased Shields & Self Families 
Living & Deceased Cretaro Family 
 

  James E. Link 
  Deacon J. Cretaro 
  Anita Warriner 
  Joseph LaManna 
  Doris Mullek 
  Frank Mullek, Jr. 
  Mignon Kilday 
  Joe Lacoy 

Dates are available for Mass intentions. Please call 

the office at 251-962-3649 to request your intentions. 

Church Cleaning – June 2017 
Restrooms, etc. – Charlene & Jason Crump 

Floors/Pews – Joe & Barbara Bennett, Sr. Thérèse  

A schedule is posted on the bulletin board. If you 

can’t keep your commitment, call Harriet Shields. 

Instructions are posted on cabinet door in sink closet.  

Gospel Reflections 
 

THE RICHNESS OF THE SPIRIT 
 

  Students and most adults recalling their school 

days are familiar with the phrase “compare and 

contrast” that shows up from time to time on tests. 

Today we hear two different accounts of the giving 

of the Holy Spirit to the Church. Let’s contrast, then 

compare. Luke’s account from Acts is filled with 

arresting details: the mighty wind from heaven, the 

tongues of flame, the miracle of different 

languages. John’s account seems timid: fearful 

disciples, the wounded Christ, the expelling of 

breath from his risen body, not from the sky. Our 

literal modern minds wonder which way it 

happened; our noisy culture probably makes us 

prefer the former. But if we compare the two, we 

find that the dazzling richness of the Spirit fills both 

accounts, for it is the very breath of the risen Christ, 

ascended to the sky in Luke, that appears to his 

disciples in John and sends his followers forth to carry 

on his mission of forgiving sin and proclaiming the 

mighty acts of God. 

 
 

               

 

 

 June 10  & 11   Lectors    Ext. Ministers        Gift Bearers          Ushers 
  Sat:   5:00 PM     S. Williams  J. Caudill / Sr. Thérèse    F. Wabnitz / P. Hilderbrandt  F. Mullek / S. Pinzone 

  Sun:   8:00 AM   J. Zieman  B. & M. McCandless     J. & C Williams       R. Geiger / B. Brennan 

     10:30 AM   M. Cote   B. Willie Zielinski          Jarveis  Family         J. Crump / B. Jarveis 

SPAGHETTI DINNER  
June 11 ~ 11:30 am – 1:00 pm – IM Hall 

See flyers at church entrances. Tickets are 

available at the office and the door, or call 

251-962-7119. Take-outs are also available. 

Invite your neighbors, friends and relatives! 

Fall Rummage Sale, October 28. Donate your good used 

“stuff.” If you need your items picked up, call Harriet 

Shields 205-405-7499 or Hannah Gale 850-766-1645. 
 

Mass of Christian Burial for Patricia Hoffman, former 

parishioner and sister of our late Maureen Newhouse, is 

Monday at 12:30 PM (no 8:00 AM Mass) with visitation at 

noon. Our sympathy to her family. May her soul rest in 

peace. Interment at Barrancas National Cemetery is 2 PM. 

NEW CATHOLIC TELEVISION PROGRAM  

“Bruce Downes, The Catholic Guy” for everyday living 
will motivate you to achieve your hopes and dreams 
as you live a life of power, impact, freedom and 
purpose.– DIRECTV Ch 371, DISH Ch 258; AT&T U-VERSE 

Ch 565; VERIZON FIOS Ch 288. Every day 8:30 am (EST) - 
7:30 am (CST) - 5:30 am (PST) 

For more info:  BruceDownesTheCatholicGuy.com 

Stephen & Lola McGourty, 1625 Beachside Dr.,  

Pensacola, FL, 32506 

text 

FEAST OF FAITH ~ Liturgy: Work of the Spirit 
 

 The Spirit of God who hovered over the waters at the 
dawn of creation—the Holy Spirit who descended upon 
the disciples at Pentecost in ever-changing forms in the 
sound of a mighty wind or tongues of flame—hovers 
also over our celebration of the liturgy, giving it life, 
making it real. It is the Spirit of God who draws us, 
gathering us together, Sunday after Sunday—the Spirit 
of God who called loudly to the inspired writers of the 
scriptures and who continues to whisper, revealing ever-
new facets of God’s word, granting insight just when we 
need it. It is by the Spirit’s power that when Christ’s 
words are uttered by the priest, the bread and wine 
become the Body and Blood of Christ. And it is surely the 
Spirit who inspires us—that is, breathes in us—when 
sent forth from the assembly, we seek ways to serve our 
brothers and sisters, to allow the gospel to come to life 
in the world. Come, Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your 
faithful, and kindle in them the fire of your love. 
 

 Pentecost Sunday 
June 3 & 4, 2017 

 
 

CATHOLIC SOCIAL SERVICES FOOD PANTRY  

JUNE is our month to provide nonperishable food for 
the CSS pantry in Robertsdale.  Bring items to IM Hall or 

place in the container in the vestibule. A list of urgent 
items needed for June is posted on the bulletin board. 

 
 THE SISTERS OF LORETTO, in Marlboro, AL, have notified 

us that Sr. Marian died recently. She was receiving our 

cancelled postage stamps to help their elderly, They 

regret that they will no longer will be able to use them. 

They wish to thank all who have contributed so 

generously over the years and also those who have 

dedicated their time to prepare and send them. 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 


